
Shelburne Recreation Committee Meeting Minutes for June 6, 2022 
 
Present: Diana Hardina, Norman Beebe, Stefan Tolpolski, and Bill Buck 
 
1---- Approve meeting minutes for May. 
 
2---- Open Space and Recreation Plan renewal – we review the May draft and make 
suggestions.  We focus specifically on questions 6 through 11.  Norman is on the 
subcommittee working on this and will communicate our suggestions. 
 
3---- Community Preservation Act – is on the Town Meeting warrant for this 
Saturday, June 11th. 
 
4---- Updates 
 
* Town elections in the Cowell – June 10th to 15th 

 
*outdoor pickleball court – still haven’t heard back from Vermont Recreational 
about when they’ll paint the lines for our pickleball court.  The drop-in pickleball 
program that was approved last month has yet to begin – we’re hopeful it will 
begin soon. 
  
* Mohawk Trail Woodland Partnership grant – we hope to hear at the end of the 
month on whether the  grant we submitted on 4-27-22 (for leveling the softball 
field in preparation for putting in a skating rink, and to help pay for the OpenSpace 
and Recreation Plan renewal) has been approved. 
 
*Communications strategy – Diana is learning to use Mailchimp!  
 
5--- Cowell schedule/Cowell director report – events on the calendar are:  
*Tuesday at 6:30 - basketball (age 35 and older)  
*Wednesday and Friday at 7 – volleyball (16 and older) 
Additionally, Stephanie Gelfan has been approved for an ongoing private rental of 
the gym on Saturday mornings for tai chi from 9 to 10:30. 
Lights still out. 
 
6---- No other business 
 
7--- We’ll schedule our next meeting as needed – probably not until August. 


